
Betty Lawyer 

Our students in class will be graduating on June 14th and we will 
start a workshop the next week with Steve Woodard and Sheri. If  
you want to brush up this is your chance. It is $5.00 and starts at 
7pm sharp. Try to get there by 6:30 to sign in and get ready. This 
year's class is doing a great job of  not missing class. Our angels 
have been so great about helping we have some of  the nicest men 
and they really help. This makes all our ladies happy, so it is a win-
win situation. I have talked to the class members about joining our 
club and it seems like most of  them, if  not all of  them will join. 
 
Thanks to all our club members for supporting Singles Swingers 
dance on May 26th. It was Mary Mary's last dance as President for 
15 years and the installation of  the new Officers. I don't have a final 
count, but I think there were over 20 Cowtown Singles there. It was 
so wonderful to see Elaine Ladd there and be able to stay for the 
whole dance. Thank you, Flo for bringing her. 
 
Just want to let you know that our club has now purchased and in-
stalled two new air conditioners, on the South wall at Cowtown. 
This should really make it nice this Summer for dancing. 
 
Have a wonderful Memorial Day whatever you are doing. This is a 
great time to remember all our loved ones who are gone but we 
have not forgotten. 
 
Get ready for a wonderful Summer! 
 
        Dan and Betty 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  



Sherry Stanke 

    
  

Gene Stauffer 

Our great class will be graduating in June! 

Please support these new dancers and welcome 
them into your square. 

As you read this, Susan and I are in Oklahoma 
showing our asses at the national champion-
ship. Wish us luck.listed next  

        Gene 

Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:45 

Kathi Wood 

Hi everyone, 

Hope you all enjoyed your memorial weekend and salut-
ed our veterans. 

We are still staying strong with at least 4 squares com-
ing out each Wednesday, which is 

wonderful. Remember students, June graduation is June 
14th and are looking forward to all of you as Cowtown 
members. We will also be having workshops once class 
has graduated, going over all the calls you have previ-
ously learned. You did it, you made it and we are proud 
of you. 

Club members, please come out on June 14th to support 
our graduating students. If you have not attended our 
Wednesday class nights, it would be a great opportunity 
to not only meet these new folks, but welcome them to 
our Club. 

Our Sunday afternoon class level dance again was well 
attended, and for a holiday weekend, that was great. We 
had 4 squares dancing to Phil Farmer and Sheri teach-
ing line dancing between tips. Thanks to both the Thun-
derbirds for bringing some of their class members down 
the hill as well as the Twirlers from Menifee bringing 
some of their students. As I have said before, I think it is 
a great opportunity to get floor time with another caller 
other than the one you are learning from. 

Stay safe and healthy and hope to see you in a square 
soon, or better yet on June 14th. 

          Kathi

June 12 

Lee Savino (Myong) Jun 13 

Gene Stauffer Jun 14 
Tony Dumos Jun 16 
Marianne Reich Jun 26 
Beth Houlihan Jun 29 
Bob Padilla Jun 30 

Looks like things have calmed down a bit. No 
cards were sent out as no one told me about any 
new developments. 

Les Smith is still experiencing quite a bit of  pain. 
He should be getting radio frequency ablation 
done on June 19th. Linda Wicker finally got her hip 
surgery date for June 13th!!!!!  I am getting left 
knee arthroscopy, meniscus repair May 31st. 
Hope for successful surgeries and fast recoveries 
by all.  

If  anyone knows of  someone needing a call or a 
card, please call me or text me at 951-531-4361. 
You all keep on keeping on!  

 
       Sherry  



June 25  June 2 

Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or (951)235 2008  

Rounds  Heather Haworth 
Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00,  

Rounds  7:00-10:00 

Squares 7:30 -10:00 

Plus 
Cowtown is now 

 Air Conditioned 


